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Congratulations 
to our Christmas Winners! 

Congratulations to the four families who 
won! The FSA has notified the winners 
and organised their collection from 
school.  

The whole FSA team has been absolutely 
staggered by the huge generosity of the 
Fitzharrys community in donating to our 
GoFundMe this term – we can’t believe 
our original target was smashed so 
emphatically!  We initially set a target of 
£750… and the current GoFundMe total 
is sitting at £2055! The FSA team is still in 
shock! 

We really appreciate every single 
donation and are so grateful. Thank you! 

Wishing you and your loved ones a very 
Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year.   

And a huge THANK YOU to 
all our GoFundMe donors! 
   

To spread a little holiday cheer, for 
every £5 donated to our GoFundMe by 
Tuesday 17th December, the FSA put an 
entry with the donor’s name on it into 
our Christmas Hamper Competition.  

Due to a brilliant effort by a superstar 
member of our FSA committee in 
seeking out hamper item donations 
from local stores including Aldi, 
Budgens, Co-Op, Mak Wines, and 
Tesco, we were able to offer not just 
one FSA Festive Hamper prize, but four 
delicious boxes – including one full 
hamper from our very kind friends at 
Waitrose! 

 

No Jumble this January 

Fundraising Target Increased  

Your support has enabled the FSA to smash our original annual target of £3000! 
 

Both the FSA Quiz Night and the recent GoFundMe outperformed our expectations, 
meaning that the money raised from these events, along with our regular 200 Club, 
has seen us achieve our original target for this year already!  With an Easter 
fundraiser in the works, we’re excited to extend our target to £4000. Thank you all 
for giving the FSA such a tremendous start to our fundraising efforts for 2024-25! 

 

A reminder that, due to a number of unforeseen circumstances, it is sadly not 
possible for the FSA team to run our popular Giant Jumble Sale this year, but fear 
not: we very much look forward to running it again in January 2026, and working 
with the school community to make it another fundraising success. 

FSA UPDATES 

FUNDRAISING 

TARGETS 
2024-2025 

 

This year’s target:     £4,000 
Total raised so far:         £3439.62 
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200 CLUB  
WINNING NUMBERS 

  

Draw 1st 

Prize 

2nd 

Prize 

NOVEMBER 2024 50 85 

OCTOBER 2024 57 73 

 

For further information: 
visit our webpage 
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FSA COMMITTEE 
NEXT MEETING 

 

All Welcome! 
 

Join us at Fitzharrys School in the 
library for our next meeting on 

Tuesday 11th March 2025  
at 7.30pm. 

 
 Email FSA secretary, Mrs Holt at 

sholt@fitzharrys.school  
to let us know to expect you.  

 
 Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

____________________________________ 
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